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     Our school encourages each child to grow into a happy, confident individual, thriving 

in a supportive community where each is inspired to learn and discover through a 
kaleidoscope of opportunities, with space to imagine and to create. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 On Friday 10th May we will be visiting Thorpe Woodlands Adventure Centre. This letter contains 

important information about the equipment that your child will need for the day, as well as the 

timings for the trip. 

 Kit List:  

For the trip, your child will need to wear long sleeved trousers that are easy to move around in 

(jogging bottoms or leggings would be ideal) as well as a long-sleeved top. A jumper over a t-shirt 

will be suitable for this, but long sleeves are essential for one of the activities that the children will 

be doing whilst at the centre. They will also need a lightweight waterproof coat and will need to 

wear waterproof enclosed shoes (trainers would be ideal). Wellies will not be appropriate for this 

trip. They will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle, in a rucksack that they will carry 

themselves.  

No cameras, phones, money or sweets should be brought on the trip.  

Any child that usually requires a travel sickness tablet should take one before attending school and 

the tablet for the return journey should be handed to their class teacher in a named envelope with 

instructions for timings. We would like to recommend that any child with hayfever takes their usual 

medication before school that day, as we will be in a forested area for the duration of the trip. 

Please can the children apply sun cream before leaving and bring some with them to reapply at 

lunch time. 

 Timings and Drop-off collection arrangements:  

The children will need to be dropped off at the gym entrance in the staff car park at 8:15am. We will 

be returning to school at approximately 5pm. Upon return, we will assemble the children altogether 

on the grassed area at the front of school before collecting. We would ask that all children have an 

adult to collect them, listed on their permissions information at the office. If any additional 

arrangements for your child’s collection need to be made, can you please inform the office. We will 

need to check the children off on our return and as they are collected so please be patient with us. 

 Best wishes  

The Year 3 


